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AUGUST 27: NMED, NMHealth to hold public 
meeting for those interested in free PFAS blood 

testing in Clovis 

The State of New Mexico is offering free, confidential PFAS blood testing to adults who 
have previously or currently live or work in certain areas at or near Cannon Air Force 
Base (see map below). The blood testing will occur in September and October 2024. 

The New Mexico Environment Department and New Mexico Department of Health will 
hold an informational meeting on Aug. 27, where those eligible for testing can gain 
information about how the testing will be conducted and sign up for appointments 
following.

Members of the media are invited to attend, please RSVP to 
drew.goretzka@env.nm.gov.

WHAT: Informational meeting on PFAS blood testing to take place in September and 
October 
WHO: Representatives from the New Mexico Environment Department and New 
Mexico Department of Health 
WHEN: 6 p.m., Tuesday, Aug. 27, 2024 
WHERE: Clovis Civic Center, 801 Schepps Boulevard, Clovis, New Mexico 88101   

If any person requires assistance, an interpreter or an auxiliary aid to participate in the 
in-person public meeting, please contact NMED’s Non-Discrimination Coordinator by 
Aug. 13, 2024 at 1190 St. Francis Drive, P.O. Box 5469, Santa Fe, NM 87502, telephone 
(505) 827-2855, or email ND.Coordinator@env.nm.gov (TDD or TTY users please 
access the number via the New Mexico Relay Network, 1-800-659-1779 (voice); TTY 
users: 1-800-659-8331).
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